
 

CHRISTMAS FAIR 
Friday 6 December 2019 

5.30pm - 7.30pm 
 

Dear Parents,  
 
We are all really looking forward to the Christmas Fair next Friday, 6th Dec, and hope to see as many of you 
there as possible to have fun and of course, meet Father Christmas! 
 
On the day of the fair, to get everyone into the festive spirit, all children are welcome to come to school 
wearing their Christmas Jumper.  
 
In return, we would be SO grateful if you could bring in donations on the morning of the fair and drop them 
off to your child’s teacher.  
 
FAIR DONATIONS NEEDED: 

• Children’s Toy Tombola – great condition toys / books / games that children can win as prizes  

• Adult’s Tombola – great condition / unwanted gifts that adults can win as prizes 

• Water to Wine stall – bottles of wine please! 

• Cakes / biscuits (no nuts please) – homemade or supermarket we don’t mind as long as 
they’re yummy!  

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
We’d be very grateful for as much time as you can give, if you can’t make the whole session do just come along 
for part! Please let us know you can help by commenting on facebook (@telfordinfantspta) or message Laura 
on 0782 353 7329, or send us an e.mail pta.telfordinfants@gmail.com. 
 

• Setup 9-11am, meet at reception – We can access the hall and sort the donations, ticket the raffle 
prizes and get as much ready as possible. 

• Setup 3-5:30pm, meet at reception – We need to get everything setup and ready for the doors to 
open! 

 
FATHER CHRISTMAS TICKETS: 
As in previous years, we’ll be selling a limited number of tickets to see Father Christmas on the morning of the 
fair outside school reception. Do come and get your tickets in advance if you’d like an early time slot! The 
remaining tickets will be available to purchase at the event itself so that no-one misses out.  
 
Many thanks for all your help and support, Your PTA! 
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